
 

 

          
 

 

  

Ref: PS002/22-23 
 
4 October 2022 

 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Seven Weeks In - Parents and Carers Introduction Evening 
 
We are very pleased to be able to welcome all Year 7 parents and carers to a ‘Seven Weeks 
In’ parents and carers introduction evening on Tuesday 18th October. The evening will run 
from 6-7pm and will be an opportunity for you to hear a bit more about the support systems 
and curriculum that we have in place for year 7.  
 
You will also have the option to meet your child’s tutor should you have any queries you 
would like to discuss. This will need to be booked prior to the event on our school cloud 
system via the following link: https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/home/parents/consultation-
evening-booking/ 
 
Booking will go live at 4pm on Tuesday 4th of October and will close at 4pm on Monday the 
17th of October.  
 
Miss Pegden, Mrs Gatford and Mr Whatford will also be present and happy to speak with 
any parents and carers, booking is not required to speak to these members of staff. 
 
The evening will run as below: 
5.50pm - Gates will open for arrivals 
6pm - Celebration of the year so far and information on key events and curriculum 
6.20pm - Opportunity to speak with the tutor to discuss any queries 
7pm - End of evening 
 
In order to limit numbers, we would ask that students do not attend this evening if at all 
possible as the information will be guided towards parents. 
 
Yours faithfully 

Naomi Pegden,  
Year Team Leader, Y7 
 


